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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

April 3, 2003

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

STATE

The California Transportation Commission (CTC) unanimously approved (7-0) MTA’s STIP amendment.  Those testifying in favor of the MTA’s request were, Roger Snoble, Supervisors Zev Yaroslavsky and Gloria Molina, Council Member-elect Antonio Villaragosa, Deputy Mayor Brian Williams, and several members of the Eastside Review and Advisory Committee or RAC. 

The Bus Riders Union testified in opposition of the amendment.  

The STIP amendment will allow Los Angeles County to move forward on the Eastside light rail line, Bus Rapid Transit in the San Fernando Valley, the purchase of high capacity buses and the purchase of light rail vehicles for the Pasadena Gold Line and the Eastside. 
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